
It's time to submit photos for the 6th grade yearbook 
 

 
 
1) Baby Photos.  We need a baby photo of each 6th grader.  Please make sure the 
child's face is clearly visible.  The photo will be cropped to roughly 2x2, with the 
focus being on the child's face.  Please do not crop the photo yourself.  We prefer 
that you upload a digital photo to the Entourage site (see directions in attachment 
below), but we will accept hard copies.  Please label all hard copies.  We will do 
our best to return all photos, but please do not give us anything that is 
irreplaceable.  Mail or deliver all hard copies to Christine Monterosso, 76 
Brookside Drive.  (Note that these baby photos will also be used in the 6th grade 
video yearbook shown at 6th grade graduation in June.) 
 
 
 
2) School Memory Photos. We need pictures of current 6th graders at Shelter Rock 
events during school time (such as class parties, field trips, concerts, field day, 
etc).  The child can be alone, with a teacher, or with other current 6th graders.   No 
family members should be in the photo.  Please upload all photos into the 
appropriate category on the Entourage site.  If there is no specific category that fits 
the picture, upload it into the category corresponding to the grade during which the 
picture was taken. When uploading, label each picture with the grade during which 
it was taken, and indicate the names of the children in the picture.   
 
 
 
We are committed to making a great yearbook in which all children are 
represented.  To do this, we need your help. Please look back on your phones and 
computers and send us pictures!  It's particularly great to get pictures of the kids 
when they were in the early grades.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Christine Arella (christinearella@gmail.com) or Christine Monterosso 
(deleeuw@optonline.net).   
 
 
 

All pictures due by NOVEMBER 15th. 
 


